To: Employees in your unit/organization 
From: You (the UWCFD Coordinator)  
Subject line: 2022 UW Combined Fund Drive  
Greetings Colleagues, 
I’m excited to be this year’s department coordinator for the UW Combined Fund Drive (CFD) because it is one of the easiest and most impactful ways to support the causes we love. 
Please join me in making a gift through payroll deduction to any of the nearly 5,000 UW Combined Fund Drive non-profits vetted through Washington's Secretary of State Office. Together, we can make an enormous impact. 
What’s the greatest reward of giving? To know that you are supporting organizations that make a real difference for people and the world around us. One example being this year’s featured non-profit, Doctors Without Borders. This amazing program cares for people affected by conflict, disease outbreaks, natural and human-made disasters, and exclusion from health care in more than 70 countries. Since its founding in 1971, Doctors Without Borders has cared for tens of millions of people and called attention to the problems driving these emergency needs. 
There is a cause for everybody to connect to in the UW Combined Fund Drive. Donations can be made as a one-time gift or as monthly, recurring gifts via payroll deduction. All it takes is a minimum donation of $1 to connect to thousands of local and global organizations. I give, and I’d like to give you the opportunity to give, too. Visit the UW Combined Fund Drive to find a cause you’re passionate about and start your payroll deductions today! 
This week, from October 5th through the 12th, by giving $5 or more or logging 1 hour of volunteer time, you will qualify for a $5 Starbuck gift card.
Thank you, 
Your name here
